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OTTAWA, 2nd December, 1902

Sir,
„17 c. 4

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 24th ultime relative to the new

 school building at Metlakahtla; and in reply I beg

to say that while the Department approved of the

ensgestions made by the Aoting Agent with reference

to the proposed building, it was intended that your

recommendation should taken procedure. A second

stair-way should, therefore, be provided.

Your obedient servant,

Lomham.

Secretary

11, Esq.

Indiam Supt.

Victoria, B.C.
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